
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

January 2023 

  

Welcome to The Vale’s December’s festive 

Neswletter, we hope you enjoy! 

 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



What we got up to in December… 

Jasmine came to sing some festive songs 

in her Classic Christmas Show 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 Christmas Carol Service with 

Graham Bibby and The North Downs Team…. 

 

    

 

Christmas Jumper Day…. 

 

 



A big thank you to Alison, Alistair and Willow 

who sent each resident a lovely Christmas card…. 

 

   

  

 

 

 

  

    

 

 



We had a lovely Christmas; residents enjoyed opening their presents 

from their family and friends. A very big thanks to the Wishing 

Hearts Charity who bought in Christmas presents for all residents. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 



 

A big thank you to all that purchased raffle 

tickets and donated gifts towards the Christmas 

Raffle. We raised £100, all proceeds will go to 

the Residents fund which will then be spent on 

making The Vale’s Garden beautiful for the 

spring and summer. 

 

 

 



In the spotlight this month… 

Anju  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What people have said they like and admire about 

Anju…. 

‘Anju has the most beautiful smile, she lights up the room!’ 

‘It’s been lovely to see her grow into a confident and amazing Senior 

Healthcare Assistant’ 

‘Such a nice young lady, she’s very helpful and caring’ 

‘She always makes me laugh’ 

‘Has a great sense of humour’ 

‘So helpful and supportive and has come so far, nothing is ever too 

much trouble’ 



Upcoming Events….. 

3rd January - Jasmine Kittermaster January Blues Show 

4th January - Gfitness 

10th January - Elvis Tribute 

12th January -  Hairdresser 

13th January - The right step dance school 

17th January - Beatles tribute 

18th January - Chris Gillard Singer 

23rd January - G Fitness 

26th January - The right step dance school 

26th January - Hairdresser 

27th Janaury - Chris Gillard Singer 
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